

## Northwest District Vice President (DVP) Report June. 1st, 2020

**Northwest Wyoming Board of REALTORS**®, is still doing Zoom meetings as opposed to meeting in person. They've canceled/postponed many activities such as the REALTORS® For Kids Carnival this June. There is a shortage of housing inventory in the area, and a surge of out of state buyers.

Fremont County Board of REALTORS® - I spoke with the President-Elect, who is also holding Zoom meetings. They've canceled many activities such as their highway clean up and Make-A-Wish fundraiser. Their market is stable, except Lander, which has low inventory at the moment.

She asked when the new forms would be coming out, and if Zipforms will still be available when the contract expires. I provided answers based on our past meetings and minutes. It may be worth the time to send several more notifications to our membership, reminding them that the contracts will be changing as of Sept. 1st this year.

**Members At Large -** I spoke with an At Large Member in Thermopolis, and she said a lot of people are working from home now. There has also been a surge in out of state interest, but the market is still stable.

Regards,

